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Dear brothers and prayer warriors, 		  February 2025

We send you a cordial greeting in the precious name of our Lord and savior Jesus Christ. 

At this beginning of 2025, we want to thank you for your prayers for our family and ministry.  My son, Jesus Daniel, 
was struggling with convulsions.  The past five months have been difficult, and we continue praying for him.  By the 
grace of God, in these months, those symptoms have dissipated. We also want to let you know that my wife’s health 
is being controlled with medications recommended by the doctors.  Thank you for your prayers.

Prayer Requests:
1.	 Pray for the health of my wife and my son, Jesus Daniel.
2.	 Pray for the children’s ministry that we started in February with 176 children.  Pray for the teachers as they 

present the gospel and disciple the believing children.  The teachers are: Sister Marta Murayari Teagua, 
Magaly Murayari Teagua, Joysi Murayari Teagua, and Delia Chavez Tapullima.

3.	 Pray for the church of Sara Island, where the first convention of churches of this year will be held.
4.	 Pray for the anniversary of our church that will take place on February 12 and 13 of this year.
5.	 Pray for the construction of the pastoral house.

Sincerely,
 
Missionary Pastor Marcial Murayari Teco and family
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Murayari Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 
office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Murayari prayer letter” on the subject line.


